
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem discusses Baghdad’s services status, calls for
reviving suburban areas with Governor

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of the National State Powers Alliance, discussed with the Governor

of Baghdad, Mohammed Jabir Al-Atta, the status quo of the city of Baghdad and ways to provide

services to citizens on Wednesday, September 8, 2021. 

His Eminence stressed on cooperation and solidarity of all institutions to provide the best

possible service, also H.E. stressed the importance of paying attention to the service status

of suburban cities and entrances to the capital and improve them so that it goes in line with

the security and service needs, in addition, reduce traffic congestion.

His Eminence explained the importance of applying the law to everyone, adhering to public

taste, not violating the freedom of others, and the importance of it being conditioned on

preserving the rights and freedoms of others.

Politics-wise, His Eminence called on all institutions to cooperate for the success of the

forthcoming electoral practice, and pointed out the importance of the neutrality of state

institutions, and reflect a positive image of the elections through good management of the

electoral campaigns of the candidates.


